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27 Sep 2024 

Dear Parents, Teachers and Guardians, 

 

Good news we have arranged a clothing collection from Bag2School on the 8th October. 
From Monday next week (30th September) the boys swimming pool changing rooms will 
open at drop off and collection to collect your bags of donated clothes and shoes. For a full 
list please visit What We Collect | Bag2School however here is a quick list: 

• Clean Clothes 

• Paired shoes 

• Bags and handbags 

• Scarves and Ties 

• Socks and bras 

• Belts and hats 

• Jewellery 

Please do bag up your donated items and drop them off in the changing rooms. We usually 
receive approx. 200-300 pounds from Bag2school so please do support. 

 

Kind regards 

Bag2school Co-Ordinator 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbag2school.com%2Fwhat-we-collect&data=05%7C02%7C%7C9dc209556f6543d5e7b808dcdeecbdb7%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638630355578219756%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8i0ZjsQgYBNE1c6aWRRFqhsYkOhYubzQXSUmSKY5Fh4%3D&reserved=0

